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This newsletter is brought to you by the Range Cattle Station Extension Program and is 
intended to provide the latest news and information from our faculty. 

CONTENTS 
Cow Calf BMP Field Day - Nov 3 ...............................................................................................  

Resource Management Planning Workshop - Nov 16 ................................................................  

Emerging Issues ........................................................................................................................  

Ona Report ................................................................................................................................  

Additional Information ................................................................................................................ 2 

 

COW CALF BMP FIELD DAY - NOV 3 

Florida Farm Bureau, Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, Florida 
Cattlemen’s Association, and IFAS Extension are pleased to offer a cow/calf water quality 
best management practices workshop on November 3rd at Ona.  The program is free and 
includes lunch.  Additional details can be found on the RCREC website.  Please call Scot 
Eubanks to RSVP at (352) 384-2633. 

RESOURCE MANAGEMENT PLANNING WORKSHOP - NOV 16 

Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission and IFAS Extension will offer a workshop 
on November 16 at the RCREC on developing resource management plans.  The workshop 
is free and includes a light lunch.  For additional information or to register, please visit 
http://resourceplanning.eventbrite.com/. 

EMERGING ISSUES 

New Bermudagrass Pest Found in Florida.  Bermudagrass stem maggots move into 
Florida and damage hay fields and pastures by infesting plant tops. Contact your local county 
extension agent, or extension forage specialists Ann Blount (paspalum@ufl.edu) or Joao 
Vendramini (jv@ufl.edu) if you suspect the stem maggot is present in your bermudagrass 
pasture or hay field. learn more 

ONA REPORT 

The November issue of the Florida Cattleman and Livestock Journal will arrive in mailboxes 
soon.  Look for the Ona report titled Thistles – Scout Early, Scout Often. 

http://rcrec-ona.ifas.ufl.edu/
http://resourceplanning.eventbrite.com/
http://rcrec-ona.ifas.ufl.edu/publications/Bermudagrass_Stem_Maggot_100111.pdf


ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

This email was sent to you as a subscriber to the Range Cattle Research and Education 
Center mailing list.  To unsubscribe to this list or update contact information, please email 
your request to newsletter correspondence.  

An Equal Opportunity Institution. U.S. Department of Agriculture, Cooperative Extension Service, University of Florida, IFAS, 
Florida A&M University Cooperative Extension Program, and Boards of County Commissioners Cooperating. 
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